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Dear staff, parents and carers,  
 

The NSW Government is committed to expanding high potential and gifted education (HPGE) 
opportunities in NSW public schools. Part of this work is a $50 million investment into the HPGE 
Partner School program.   

Under the program, Tamworth High School will receive facility enhancements to accommodate 
increased enrolments, broaden educational opportunities and facilitate the delivery of tailored 
HPGE offerings. 

Following our update in December 2024, planning has continued for this work. 

Tenders are currently underway for: 

• relocation of the horticulture building 

• relocation of the gym  

• replacement of the glass louvres and windows between teaching spaces and in movement 
area 

• design of the new woodwork, metalwork and food tech rooms 

• design of the new library, hall, meeting room and toilet 

• design of the covered walkways 

• design of the facade. 

We will keep the community updated and provide more information as it becomes available. 

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
during business hours on the details below. 
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